
September 2023
A message from Mrs Berthoud

I would like to welcome all of our new 
families to South Norwood Primary 
School. 

Along with our Reception children we 
have had 33 new children in years 1 - 6. 

We have had a great start to term and 
I am really looking forward to 
everything we can achieve this 
academic year. 

Mrs Berthoud

Attendance

RN - 93.3%
RS - 100%
1K - 88.9%
1B - 97.1%
2W - 96.7%
2K - 92.8%
3M - 86.9%
3W - 92.1%
4S - 99.2%
4Y - 97.2%
5E - 94.4%
5S - 87.5%
6S - 96.6% 
6B - 81%

Well done to 4S

 Important dates

All important dates are 
being added to the class 
dojo calendar this year. 

Do keep an eye on 
anything relevant for 

your child/ren. 

Term dates for this year 
are on our website here: 
https://shorturl.at/fIX28  

Harvest

Thank you for your 
generous donations for 
our harvest festival. 

We will be donating 
everything to South 
Norwood Community 
Kitchen. Well done to 
Miss Aden for organising. 

‘Rubbish’ Clock Tower. 

On Sunday 10th September  we 
were proud to unveil our clock 
tower which the children helped 
make last term with Norman 
from Norwood Junkaction. Le 
Faye in Year 6 stood on the 
stage on Station Road and 
bravely told the amassed crowd 
what it means to her and how it 
was made. The clock tower is 
now on our playground for all to 
see. 

https://shorturl.at/fIX28



